
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 20091 - Tax Exemption Bylaw For Non-Residential Heritage Properties

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 20091 be given the appropriate readings.

History

At the June 14, 2022, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the June 14, 2022, Urban Planning and
Economy report UPE01205 was considered.

Attachment

June 14, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy Report UPE01205
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